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The Bird’s Eye View       ~     The Kelburn Normal School Newsletter   

  ​ Friday 31 May  -    Week 5, Term 2 2019 

Kia ora koutou, 
 
Welcome to Prinze G in Tupu Brown’s class. 
 
Thank you to the wonderful team of parents, caregiver, 
friends and children who attended the Working Bee on 
Sunday and made a massive difference to our grounds. What 
an impact you have made and things have been tidied up 
nicely. Anna and Rachel are leading the PTA lands and 
buildings team and watch out for their meeting times so that 
you can be part of their work going forward. The team has 
lots of plans and ideas to enhance our environment. We must 
give a shout out to Leacroft Nurseries who gave a generous 
discount to the team when providing the plants.  
 

 
 
A reminder that Monday is Queens Birthday holiday and the 
school will be closed.  
 
Our children had fun up at Te Papa on Saturday at the 
Cultural Day - drama club, Lyrica and the orchestra shared 
their work with the wider Wellington community and this was 
well received. It is always lovely to see children on stage at 
the Marae at Te Papa. The colours and children’s enthusiasm 
go well together. Thank you to parents and teachers who 
supported the children for this occasion.  

 
 
We hosted about 60 parents at the meet the B.O.T 
candidates parent evening on Monday. This was a well 
supported event where each candidate was able to share 
themselves with the community and talk about why they 
were standing for the Board. We also hosted Nigel from 
NZSTA, Anne from the MOE  
and Prue, our LSM and they were able to answer any 
questions the community may have in regards to the next 
steps forward for our school. Thank you to the 16 candidates 
who have put your name forward to take our school forward 
over the next 3 years.  
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